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No September SAME Meeting
We will not be holding our regular meeting in September, due to the SAME Regional Conference 
the week prior.  

We hope you will join us at the 2010 Ohio Valley and Great Lakes Regional Conference 
instead!  

Our next regular meeting is scheduled for October 26th at the Officer’s Club.  We anticipate 
MGen Byers, the Air Force Civil Engineer, speaking to us so mark your calendars now!

2010 SAME Ohio Valley/Great Lakes 
Regional Conference
 
Have you registered yet for the SAME Ohio Valley/Great Lakes Regional Conference 
happening in Dayton August 31st - September 2nd? Sign up now because registration is 
filling up fast!

Are you looking for Professional Development?
•	 Take advantage of a full day of talks in three diverse educational tracks on September 1st, 

and earn up to 4.5 PDHs
•	 View the complete educational program

Are you looking for Networking and Fun?
•	 Sign up for the Golf Outing at the prestigious NCR Country Club South Course
•	 Come to the Ice Breaker at the Carillon Historical Park
•	 The conference Banquet will be held at the National Museum of the USAF and feature 

Debbie Anderson, co-director of the 2006 documentary “Dayton Codebreakers”
•	 Go for a group run at the Fun Run/Walk on Wednesday morning

Are you looking for a job or a new career direction?
•	 Visit the conference Exhibit Hall showcasing 56 member firms and meet and talk with 

industry professionals (open anytime for registered conference attendees, free on Thursday, 
September 2nd from 8:30am - 11:00am)

•	 Meet one-on-one with hiring managers, mentors and leaders from WPAFB, US Army 
Corps of Engineers, and private sector companies at our Speed Introductions event on 
Thursday, September 2nd. This event is FREE.

Hopefully you’ve spotted a few good reasons to register for the conference, or take part in one of 
the free programs for job-seekers. The website has more information and links to registration.
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Where Are They Now?
Jay Glascock, SAME Kittyhawk Post PR Chair and Webmaster 1999-2003
Contributed by:  Joe Di Misa

The SAME Kittyhawk Post has had a number of outstanding and memorable 
leaders and members throughout our history.  As people move on to other 
assignments and careers, we thought it would be interesting to catch up with 
some of our alumni.

We recently checked in with Jay Glascock, who served as the PR Chair and 
Webmaster from 1999 to 2003.  He also served on the Assisted Readiness, 
Young Members, Awards, and many other committees during his tenure with 
SAME Kittyhawk.  While Jay was at WPAFB he served as the Headquarters 
AFMC Staff Civil Engineer and Executive Officer to the Command Civil 
Engineer.

Mr. Glascock has been very busy since leaving WPAFB and SAME Kittyhawk.  
He graduated from Air University, Air Command and Staff College, was a 

Commander with the Civil Engineer Squadron of the United States Air Force and a Joint Staff Engineer with 
the Joint Chiefs of Staff.

Mr. Glascock currently serves as a General Engineer in the Office of Engineering and Construction 
Management with the Department of Energy (DOE).  In this role he develops policies and procedures 
governing the Department’s construction and environmental project management efforts.  Additionally, he 
supplies technical support to project performance reviews used by senior DOE executives to make critical 
decisions on all construction and environmental projects. He also assists senior-level executives to resolve 
challenging strategic planning, organizational and process improvement, energy, environmental, and contract 
management issues.  He has also served as a project engineer, planner, programmer, designer, and manager 
for major construction, alteration, and repair projects at Air Force bases in the United States, Republic of 
South Korea, Jordan, and Ascension Island.  

He attended the United States Air Force Academy to earn his BS in General Engineering and the University 
of New Mexico for his Bachelors and Masters of Science in Civil Engineering with emphasis in Construction 
Management.

Some of Mr. Glascock’s fondest SAME Kittyhawk memories were judging at the West District Science 
Fairs at Wright State University with John Koerner and Gary Tucker and working with Dr. Goltz to award 
scholarships and nominations to the U.S. Air Force Academy Construction Camp to impressive high school 
students.  He also enjoyed playing in golf tournaments with Jim Kennedy and Paul Cotellesso.  He especially  
enjoyed putting together the design-build and anti-terrorism/force protection conferences with John Koerner 
and being involved in the planning of the Ohio Valley and Great Lakes Regional Conferences with Rosie 
O’Grady, Paul Cotellesso, Ken Cristofani, John Koerner and many others.

He currently lives in Woodbridge, Virginia with his wife, Jeryl, their two children, Samantha (16) and Joshua 
(12) and their two spunky Daschunds, Zazu and Marilyn.

In his spare time he is a coach with a travelling soccer team, the U-13 Patriots.

Mr. Glascock can be reached by phone or email below:

Work:  202.287.5306     Home:  703.497.2007       Email:  jandj67@cs.com
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Membership Updates

The following members have recently joined the Kittyhawk Post or updated their membership profiles:

Mr. William Barker
Custom Mechanical Systems
Bargersville, IN

ENS Brian Greer, P.E., USNR
The Mannik & Smith Group Inc.
Canton, OH

Capt Travis Johnson, USAF
Dayton, OH

Mr. Thomas Mosure, P.E.
MS Consultants
Columbus, OH

Mr. Steve Statler, CPSM
MS Consultants
Columbus, OH

The following firms have become new sustaining member firms:

MS Consultants
Columbus, OH

Men and women of the uniformed services may join SAME for a one-time membership fee of $60; this new career membership is 
active for the duration of the individual’s career in the uniformed services. All current SAME members serving in the uniformed 
services will automatically transition to a career membership at no cost, effective Jan. 1, 2010.
 
Civilians employed by the uniformed services may join SAME at a substantially reduced rate. A 3-year rate is only $45 and a 5-year 
rate is $60.
 
The new membership application can be accessed at www.same.org.

Save the Date!

Kittyhawk Post Holiday Social on December 2nd, 2010

Mr. Christopher Falkowski
88 ABW/CEPT
Wright Patterson Afb

Mr. Tyler Johnson
Fairborn, OH

Mr. Michael Mental, ESQ
MS Consultants
Columbus, OH

Mr. Jerry Shofner
88 ABW/CEPT
Wright Patterson Afb

Mr. Jason Christoff, P.E.
MS Consultants
Columbus, OH

Ms. Tami Hayes
BBC&M Engineering, Inc.
Dublin, OH

CMSgt Dirk McDowell
Air Force Institute of Technology
Wright Patterson Afb

Mr. Bob Salerno
Rumford+Industrial+Group
Centerville, OH

Capt Krishna, USAF
Air Force Institute of Technology
Dayton, OH


